
 ST. LUCIE RIVER CHAPTER - SONS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION  

 

January 5, 2019 MEETING MINUTES 

 

The meeting was called to order at 11 AM by President Charles Berger at Southern Pig & Cattle 

Company, US One, Stuart, Florida.  

Steve Trinkle led us in prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance. 

SAR members present were:  Robert Beasley, Chuck Berger, Jack Irwin, John Auld, Steve 

Trinkle, James Linn, Tom Barnhardt, Joe Regan, Bill Sander, Bill Mills, Bill Cassada, Bill Hamond, 

Richard Fisk, Carl Wade, Bill Wood. 

Guests:  River Coalition Speakers Jim Harter and Todd Wiessing; Doris Mills, Susan Auld. 

Treasurer:  The Treasurer’s report ǁas approǀed ǁithout dissent. 

New Members Sworn in: Bill Mills and Bill Wood were duly inducted as SAR members by Bill 

Sanders. 

Florida Veterans Battalion:  Chapter President Chuck Berger presented the Florida Veterans 

Battalion Certificate to Compatriots Robert E Beasley and Jim Cassada. 

Presentation:  John Auld gave a brief talk about his ancestor, Alexander Burns, the March to 

Quebec, and other adventures. 

  

Presentation:  Robert Beasley introduced the River Coalition speakers, Todd Wiessing and Jim 

Harter, who discussed the red and green algae in our waters using a PowerPoint and personal 

commentaries for 50 minutes. 

  
 President Berger spoke about Habitat for Humanity and SAR flag presentation in Fort 

Pierce.  Jack Irvin reported on local military organizations and school ROTC activities. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:15 PM by President Berger who led us in the recessional. 

Notes:  

All SAR members are encouraged to have a brief story, or speech, or ancestor story, ready to go at 

any time and any place.  10 MINUTES.  Our duty is to remember the Revolutionary War, our ancestors, 

and pass this on. 

Next meeting is February 9  at 11:00 AM, Pig & Cattle. NOTE DATE CHANGE. 

PLEASE NOTE:  ARRIVE BY 11:00 AM.  MEETINGS START THEN.  WAITRESSES WILL TAKE ORDERS WHILE 

MEETING CONTINUES.  APPROXIMATELY 12:00 pm FOOD WILL BE DELIVERED TO YOUR SEAT. PLEASE 

PAY $20 UPON ARRIVAL. Cash is greatly preferred.  



PLEASE PAY YOUR 2019 SAR DUES.  DUES ARE DO DECEMBER 1, 2018. 

Officers for 2018 – 2020: 

President:               Charles Berger 

First VP:                   Robert Beasley SR. 

Second VP:              Bill Sanders 

Treasurer:                James Linn 

Secretary:                John Auld 

Register:                   Bill Sanders 

Member at large:    Hall Riediger 

Member at large:    Robert Bonvie 

  

John Auld, Secretary 

Sent: 1.16.2019 

 


